
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you to all our parents and               
carers for wearing a face covering on 
the school site.   

This helps stop the transmission in our community which helps prevent covid 
entering the school building and so enables us to keep open.  Wearing a face 
covering is a small thing but it can make a significant difference.  Staff are               
doing exactly the same in school as we wear visors and face coverings in             
corridors and staff meetings.  We also ensure we keep space between staff too. 
Can I also remind parents to remember to keep their distance from each other 

on the playground too.  Space between people also reduces transmission.  

There has been a number of themes in school this week: Remembrance, celebrating 
learning in Jigsaw and Children In Need.  

We all undertook the two minute silence on Wednesday, taking time out to re-
member events in history and in the present day that affect us all.    Well done to 
those families and children who supported the service on Sunday, all be it in a dif-
ferent way to usual.  Here are  Lily and Rosie representing their Brownie Unit on 
Remembrance Sunday.  

Children from every year group also shared their learning from Jigsaw in their  
assemblies.  Jigsaw is the scheme that we follow to                 
support childrenõs personal development with a lesson  
every week.  The theme for Autumn 1 has been õBeing Me 
In My Worldõ and every year group has explored a                    
different aspect.  We have heard from R who have learnt 
about emotions; Y1 have shared what they are proud of; 
Y2 have been thinking about what they are good at; Y3 
described their dream school; Y4 have been reflecting on 
their strengths and goals for the year whilst Year 5 have 
created acrostic poems for TEAMWORK and Y6 have been                     
considering what the rights of children across the world should be, 
such as access to education and how these rights arenõt                        
necessarily met. 

Staffing in school has become a little tighter this week as some 
staff need to work from home or alter their practice in school in 
order to keep safe and well.  This had implications for the gate on 
Thursday morning, with a new timetable in place from Friday this hopefully wonõt happen again.  However, 
we do have a Woodlands first in Y6.  Miss Chapman is expecting a baby in the New Year and, on the basis 
of medical grounds, will now be teaching outside of the classroom.  We started the new plan this week and 
it has worked wonderfully, with Miss Chapman teaching and interacting with her class through the interac-
tive whiteboard with another adult in the room.  Children have responded fantastically and have called it 
Chapmanõs Channel! 

Enjoy family time this weekend, Mrs Newton 

 

Friday 13th November 2020 



 

These are the  children that earned: Star Of The Week.  SUPERSTARS! 

Dates to remember  

Birthday party afternoons this week     23.11.20 

Christmas lunch for the children       9.12.20 

Core subject reports for Y2, Y5 and Y6 to come home  11.12.20 

Assessment summaries for all other year groups to come home  11.12.20 

Christmas Jumper Day (and Christmas 
accessories) with school uniform 18.12.20 

Break Up for Christmas     18.12.20 

Staff training day, no children   4.1.2021 

Children back in school   5.1.2021 

Wednesday 9th December is 
Christmas Dinner Day                               

at Woodlands!  

Reception, Y1 and Y2 will have a 
dinner ordered.  However, if they 

would prefer sandwiches then these 
will be available on the day.  

Y3 to Y6 

Would you like your child to have 
a Christmas dinner?                                                                      

If yes then please pay on Scopay, 
normal price of £2.20, by Friday 

27th November. 

Class Name Reason 

RB Elijah NL For his amazing attitude to learning and for being a kind friend!  

RP Oliver J 
For his enthusiasm and positive attitude towards all aspects of his learning. I am very 
proud of you - keep it up! 

1P Dannielle S 
For trying really hard in every single lesson especially RWI. Dannielle also made a 
lovely poppy over the weekend. Well done   

1S Harrison R 
For fantastic addition work! Harrison used his ôpart part wholeõ to practically add 2 
numbers together independently! Well done Harrison!  

2B Georgiee K 
For a positive attitude in learning and life. Georgiee always has a smile on her face 
and tries her best. 

2CP Harley W For his much-improved focus and concentration in the learning room and on his tasks. 

3E Ronnie W 
For writing a super non-chronological report. Also, for always giving 100% effort and 
impressing his teachers. Well done Ronnie. 

3R Ruby B For persevering and achieving in her maths work. Well done Ruby. 

4GP Louis G 
Super, duper effort and participation during our D & T emersion.  Louis produced a 
book, which used levers and links to tell the story of the Iron Man.  ôBack ôo the net!õ  

4H Faith D For getting 100% on her maths arithmetic test. Great work!  

5M Kayden D 
For working hard and sharing answers with the class during ALL maths lessons. You 
are making good progress. Keep up the excellent work Kayden! 

5G Harriet W 
For using your inference skills to answer questions. I am so impressed with the depth 
of your answers linking the poem to your own experiences. Super work! 

6E 
Thomas W 
  
Class 6E 

For always having a lovely ôWoodlands Smileõ and a fantastic attitude towards all 
aspects of his learning. You are a super star! 

For adapting to being taught over 'The Miss Chapman Channel'. You have all done 
an amazing job this week and I am so proud! 

6C 

Lucas S 
  
  
Class 6C 

For an excellent attitude and contributions in his English learning. Lucas is also very 
kind towards his peers ð always eager to help ð a model student. 
For adapting to being taught over 'The Miss Chapman Channel'. You have all done 
an amazing job this week and I am so proud! 




